
We welcome into God’s Family 

and our Parish Community  
 

Iris Margaret O’Connor 
 

daughter of  
 

Stephen & Hannah 
 

 who will be baptised at St. 

Thomas’ Church this weekend. 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time      1st & 2nd October 2022 
 

RECENT DEATHS:   Irene Moloney,  Bill Ryan (Carmel Orford’s brother NZ) 
          Ted Arundell,  
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  Margaret Ryan, Margaret Heffernan, Brigid McKinnon, 
John McKinnon, Terry McKinnon, Jim Collard, Enid O’Connor 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK:  Pat Roache 
(Names placed on the sick list will remain for 3 weeks unless otherwise notified) 
 

SUPPORTING OUR PARISHES: Thank you for your ongoing support of our Parishes   
 

Weekend 24th & 25th September  2022      TERANG / MORTLAKE 
1st Collection                  $      505.70  
   

Planned Giving Program Week 114 
2nd Collection            $      261.00           
Average given            $   1,836.74           
Amount promised per week          $   1,890.54           
  

  TERANG & MORTLAKE ROSTERS:       
 

LINEN:  OCTOBER    Terang:    Margaret Irving  Mortlake: Rita Pasque  
 

FLOWERS:     9th October:    Mortlake: Judy McDonald  
   

Mortlake Set Up: OCTOBER - Gertie MacDonald 
 

           Liturgy Rosters: Weekend ~  8th & 9th October 2022 
 

READERS: 1st & 2nd reading & Prayers of the Faithful 
 

Terang    Saturday  6.00 pm:  Jenni Lenehan  Sunday 10.30 am:  Justin Staunton 
Mortlake     Sunday     9.00 am: St Colman’s School 
 

Eucharistic Minister: Terang Sat 6pm: Maureen Kenna  Sun 10.30am: Christina Lee 
 

Music Mortlake   Sun 9.00 am:  Donna Baxter 
 

Lap Top Terang:  Sat 6.00pm: Khloe Meade Sun 10.30am: Rob Storr 

Notices need to be at St. Thomas’ Parish Office by 10.00 am next Friday 

WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
 

ST THOMAS’ TERANG 
Saturday   6.00 pm 
Sunday 10.30 am 

 

ST COLMAN’S MORTLAKE 
Sunday    9.00 am 

 

Next Weeks Readings: 
 

8th & 9th October 2022 
 

1st read: 2 Kg 5: 14-17 
2nd read: 2 Tim 2: 8-13 

Gospel: Lk 17: 11-19 

 

Weekday Masses 
 

 
 Fri 7th October: 10.00am Terang 

(Peter & Joe Irving 
& Karen Bailey) 

Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
  

To access this bulletin online go to www.ballarat.catholic.org.au and select Hampden Parish. 
 

PARISH PRIEST ~ Fr. Gary Jones  Ph: 0419 986 308 
 

St. Thomas’ Terang    St. Colman’s Mortlake  
PARISH OFFICE:  P.O. Box 25  Terang.  3264    Ph: 5592 1195     hampden@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 
 

Parish Safeguarding Officer ~ Clare Neal ~ “We are a Child Safe Parish” 

 SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
 

St. Thomas’ Terang ~ Mr. Matthew Uzkuraitis    Ph 5592 1925 
  

St. Colman’s Mortlake ~ Ms Stacey Atkins Ph 5599 2285 
 

Mercy Regional College ~ Ms Sharon Gillett  Ph 5593 2011 

 
 

Our Lady of Mercy Parish 
acknowledge and respect 
the traditional custodians 

of this land the Kirrae 
Wuurong people. 

Mercy Regional College Car Raffle  
~ Tickets $10 

 

Tickets on sale now ~ Online 
www.rafflelink.com.au/mrc-raffle-22 ~  

By scanning this barcode or  
by contacting Mercy  

 

10 Prizes to be won -  
 

1st PRIZE - Renault Captur (Highland grey), valued at 
$34,690 Demo model.  

 

Drawn on 30th  November 2022  If you would like 
to buy a ticket & cannot access the internet, please 

contact Clare at the Parish office on 5592 1195 

Parishioners  
Do you have an email address or mobile phone number that we  

may not have on record. We have set up a group message to contact 
everyone if Mass times need to be changed at late notice. If you 

would like to receive the messages, please contact the Parish Office 
or put your details in an envelope & put on the collection plate.  

Email addresses will also receive our Parish information  
newsletter (every few months) 

Fr Gary will not  
be away during  
October now, so  

all Masses will be 
celebrated as usual 

CWL Ballarat Diocese 
Join us for Mass ~ at the Benedictine Monastery - 280 Camperdown/
Cobden Rd, Camperdown      Tuesday 11th October 10am - 3pm  

Morning Cuppa & Lunch provided $10.00 
 

RSVP for catering purposes to Kate Daffy 5595 1020,  
Margaret Rowe 5358 2421 (President) or Katrina Currell 5598 3443 

”Sing Assembly Sing”  ~ St Patrick's Cathedral Parish, Liturgy Committee 
 

St Patrick's Cathedral Parish, Liturgy Committee, would like to invite your parishioners  
to the Colloquium ”Sing Assembly Sing” which will be held on Saturday 8th October,  

from 10.00 am – 4.00 pm.  in St Patrick’s Cathedral Hall. 
 

 This day is bringing to our Diocese expert presenters Rev Dr Kevin Lenehan, Dr Paul Taylor  
and Ms Sophy Morley for a colloquium open to all parishes across the Diocese. The subject for 
the day is the important role played by the Assembly (Congregation), particularly in the area  
of music.  If the Assembly is not participating in the liturgical music, then the music may not  
be achieving its objective. This day aims to guide those preparing Liturgy in gaining knowledge 

and understanding in order to assist the engagement of the Assembly. As well as keynote  
presenters there will be a number of workshops offered.   

Registration for the event will be open Wednesday 28th September via Trybooking.   
The link will be sent through as soon as it has been verified. 

Can you help? 
 

The Victorian government is  
planning to downgrade the catering  

service on the Melbourne - 
Warrnambool train by removing  

the catering train carriage in future. 
A protest meeting will be held at  
the Terang Station this Monday  
October 3rd at 11.30am with the 

Warrnambool Standard. Please join 
us for a free cup of tea.  

John Glazebrook 0411 351139 


